
 

 
 
June 23, 2015 
  
The Honorable Lamar Alexander 
455 Dirksen Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
  
Dear Chairman Alexander: 
 
IEEE-USA congratulates you for introducing S. 1398, the Energy Title of America COMPETES 
Reauthorization Act of 2015, and supports your efforts to preserve the strength of energy R&D in the 
United States.  IEEE-USA stands ready to be a helpful resource as this measure makes its way through the 
legislative process, and we encourage you to view IEEE-USA’s National Energy Policy Recommendations 
at http://www.ieeeusa.org/policy/positions/IEEE-USA-NEPR-2014.pdf. 
 
IEEE-USA is an organizational unit of the IEEE, the world’s largest organization for technical 
professionals, and a leading association for the advancement of technology and science.  IEEE-USA fosters 
technological innovation for the benefit of all, including our more than 200,000 U.S. engineers, scientists, 
information technologists, and allied professionals throughout all 50 states who are members of the IEEE. 
If we can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact our Washington office at(202) 785-0017. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James A. Jefferies 
2015 President, IEEE-USA 
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